Mr. Grinn Honry. Director of Athletics. University of Kenses.

Dear Grams

I have your note of the 29th instant, and an loath to leave you out of our clinic program for Saturday afternoon.

I, too, expect to be in Kansas City on December 2 and 3, but I am sure the meetings will end at noon, thus allowing us plenty of time to return to Lawrence for the clinic at 2:30. Inasmuch as you had told me you would extend a greeting to our group of coaches and high school boys, I am putting you on our program for 5:10, and I hope that you can make it.

We are expecting a crowd of a thousand or more, and I believe we have planned a worthwhile program for the group.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach,

FCA :AH